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TOMLYN

Gentle Powder

FLEA POWDER

For Dogs and Cats

KILLS, FLEAS, TICKS AND LICE

DOMESTIC

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION:

SEE SIDE PANEL FOR ADDITIONAL PRECAUTIONS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

FOR ANIMAL USE ONLY

REG. NO. 23077 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:
Carbaryl (1-Naphthyl N-methylcarbamate) 5.0%

NET WEIGHT 156 g

LOT NO.

Manufactured for:
TOMLYN PRODUCTS

Affiliate of IGI, Inc.
Buena, NJ (USA) 08310

PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.

Discontinue use if skin or nasal irritations develop.  Harmful if
inhaled or swallowed.  Avoid breathing of dust and contact with
skin, eyes and clothing.  Wash hands after use.  Do not use near
birds, fish, feed or foodstuffs.  Do not use on nursing females
or on animals under twelve weeks of age.  Do not use on sick
animals or animals under drug or pesticide treatment.  Before use
on pregnant animals, consult a veterinarian. 

TOMLYN’S gentle yet powerful FLEA POWDER is to be used in the
control of ticks, fleas and lice on dogs and cats.



DIRECTIONS:  Wet animal’s head with water to drive pests onto the
body.  Apply evenly to animal’s coat then rub thoroughly into
hair.  Begin at head and work back, paying special attention to
neck, hindquarters, areas under legs, around the tail, and
between the toes.  Also treat the feet and legs.  Do not treat
eyes, face or scrotum of pet.  Comb out dead insects a few hours
after treatment.  Repeat at weekly intervals if necessary.

FIRST AID:  If on skin, wash thoroughly with soap and water.  If
in eyes, flush with plenty of water.  If irritation persists,
obtain medical attention.  If accidently swallowed, obtain
medical attention at once.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Carabaryl is a cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.

DISPOSAL:  Do not reuse container.  Wrap and dispose of empty
container with household garbage.

MADE IN USA
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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